From: Zach Heise

To: Prusak, Sydney

Subject: 2021 winnebago street meeting
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 8:46:28 PM
Hi Sydney,

I'm guessing the meeting scheduled for March 23 isn't happening. I am in favor of this
conversion to a bake shop and coffee house. Is there an email address or website where nearby
residents (I live at 107 Sutherland Ct) can voice our support for this conversion as part of the
official commentary period?

Sincerely,
-Zach Heise


mailto:zach.heise@gmail.com
mailto:SPrusak@cityofmadison.com

From: Mable Kinzie

To: Prusak. Sydney
Subject: Neighbor very much in favor of 2021 Winnebago Bakery/Coffee Shop
Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 2:32:52 PM

| live at 107 Sutherland Ct, #201,, at Sutherland and Winnebago, and would like to express my
support for the proposed coffee shop/bakery at 2021 Winnebago.

Thank you,
Mable Kinzie-Berdel
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